The Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths
Chairman: Mr John O’Hara QC :

Your Ref: NSCB04/1

M_s Angela Crawford . NSCW50/1
Directorate of Legal Services NSCS071/1
2 Franklin Street

BELFAST .

il Our Ref: HW-0037-12

Date: 16" July 2012

Dear Ms Crawford,

Re Claire Roberts

| refer you to your letter dated 13" June 2012 (your ref: HYP B04/1) regarding the
organisational chart at the Royal Group of Hospitals for the period November 1995 to
November 1996.

The Inquiry were informed in your letter that Sister Mary Turley left in May 1996 and
Theresa Hughes left at the end of November 1996. | would be grateful if you could
identify the individuals who took over these positions and the dates they were
appointed.

Further, please inform the Inquiry of the date that Elaine Hicks took over from Conor
Mulholland.

Please forward the required information to the Inquiry by 23" July 2012.

Yours sincerely,

&

Htaik Win
Assistant Solicitor to the Inquiry

Secretary: Bernie Conlon
Arthur House, 41 Arthur Street, Belfast, BT1 4GB
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